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Racing participants have accepted the online renewal 
challenge 

The Queensland Racing Integrity Commission is very pleased with the uptake of its new licensing 
and registration online facility RandLE. 
 
More than 1000 participant accounts have now been established in the online system amounting to 
more than 45 percent of Greyhound and Thoroughbred participants. 
 
The recent licence renewal process has been the first opportunity for Greyhound and  
 
Thoroughbred participants to renew their licences online.  
 
The online system is still in the early stages of develop and the next opportunity will be the 
capability to apply for licences online and the ability to manage and pay your outstanding debts to 
the Commission through the online portal.  
 
While hardcopy paper forms are still available, the Commission is encouraging everyone to use the 
less onerous online system. 
 
The new three year licensing process for trainers announced in July this year is another process 
benefiting from the move to online processing.  
 
Instead of renewing their licences each year, Queensland trainers will hold a licence for a period of 
three years before they’re required to renew them, all processes that can now occur online. 
 
If racing participants have any questions about applications, payments or renewals please contact 
the QRIC licensing team at licensing@qric.qld.gov.au 
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